
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Northwest San Pedro Neighborhood Council 
Name: Laurie Jacobs 
Phone Number: 310-897-8961 
Email: pedrolaurie@yahoo.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(13) Nay(0) Abstain(1) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 12/14/2020 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 12/23/2020 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 20-1210 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The Northwest San Pedro Neighborhood Council supports CF 20-1210 to exempt the
Emergency Management Department from managed hiring freeze for the position of Assistant Gen
Manager, three (3) Emergency Management Coordinator ll's and four (4) Emergency Management
Coordinator 1's, plus any and all future vacancies that will put full operation of department and their
response to Angelenos at risk. We oppose cutting the budget of the Emergency Management
Department below levels of FY 2O19/2O. This is an essential service department dedicated to
ensuring public safety in the event of earthquakes, wildfires, floods, civil disturbances, terrorist
attacks and pandemics. Furthermore, we recommend that a minimum of $5 million of the $15O
Million, taken from LAPD, should be directed to the public safety sector, Emergency Management
Department. The purpose is to rebuild and ensure the EMD has the resources and personnel
necessary to maintain at full operational status, including 24/7 operation of the city's Emergency
Operation Center. We need to preserve sufficient emergency response to protect the future of our
city and all Angelenos. 
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